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Wednesday 30th March 2022 

Dear families, 

As we approach the Summer Terms, we are beginning to prepare the children for their transition to 
secondary school. Within the coming weeks, you will be receiving communication from the school 
outlining our plan for this and ways in which you can support your child’s transition. 

 
One of the foci for this transition work will be on acclimatising children to the uniform expectations at 
their secondary school. Please can we ask all children and their families to ensure that they are 
adhering to the school uniform policy (see attached letter below) at all times, particularly the school 
shoes. As per previous communication, children are encouraged to bring in additional footwear for 
recreational times should they wish to access the school field, however they should have appropriate 
school shoes, as per the uniform policy, with them at all times. 

 
We are also aware that children are receiving their leavers’ hoodies which have kindly been organised 
amongst parents. This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to feel part of a Repton Manor Year 
6 community and to mark their transition to the next stage of their educational career and, as such, we 
are happy to allow the children to wear these as part of their school uniform, in place of their school 
jumpers, in Term 6. These are not to be worn until then for the above reasons. 

 
Should you have any questions or queries, please feel free to contact me (Dan Jobber) to discuss 
these. 

 
Thank you for your continued support for our children and the school as they begin their transition 
work. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Mr Daniel Jobber 
Year 6 Phase Leader and Class Teacher 
Daniel.jobber@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
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